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Comments: Please accept this letter as my support for the Sage Hen Motorized Trail #56766.  I think that this trail

will provide important and much needed opportunity for motorized recreation.  As a link to the Rim Rocker Trail it

creates opportunities for people to connect from the Cortez/Dolores area all the way to Moab and will bring in

important economic benefits.  

 

The only concern that I have is the proximity to the non-motorized Sage Hen bike trails.  Sometimes the

motorized traffic will cross over to non-motorized trails if the trails intersect or are very close to each other.  If the

trail is created in a way to minimize this opportunity and signed so that it is clear where the trails are motorized

and non-motorized, I think this issue can be minimized.  

 

 


